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Change in date of ECFH’s Annual Meeting of Shareholders 

 
Please be advised that the date of the Company’s Annual Meeting of Shareholders has been 

changed to July 12th, 2012. 

 

As a result, Directors have approved a new record date of June 15th, 2012, for the determination 

of shareholders entitled to receive notice of the Annual Meeting of Shareholders, now scheduled 

for July 12th, 2012. 


